COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, May 28, 2007

QUESTION (3)

QUESTION: Councillor K. Warren

“To ask the Manager to outline exactly what does the developer have planning permission for at *Details supplied, and why is it the case that he has chosen to date not to develop that permission, and given the problem of dumping at this site and the erection of unsightly hoardings, if South Dublin County Council would liaise with the developer to find out his intentions concerning his planning permission, and if and when the structure will be developed, and if he will make a statement on the matter?” 

REPLY:
Planning Permission was granted on 10-Mar-2003 to Durkan New Homes Ltd. for an additional 2 number 2 bed. bungalows (special needs adaptable) in approved scheme at Brookview, Fortunestown Lane, Tallaght, Dublin 24.  Register Reference S01A/0863 refers.  A Commencement Notice was received in respect of this development on 02-Apr-2007.  Reference No. CN/10148/07 refers.
The matter will also be referred to the Council’s Development Department to arrange an inspection under the appropriate derelict sites legislation and if necessary and found to be appropriate, a Notice outlining works to be undertaken to render the site non derelict will be served on the owners.
